
Village of Waynesville 
Public Works Meeting 

December 2nd, 2024, 6:00 pm 
 

• Committee members present 
o Mr. Anthony 
o Mr. Gallagher 

• Staff and guests present 
o Chief Copeland 
o Jamie Morely 
o Mayor Issacs 
o Chris Colvin  
o Connie Miller 

The meeting was called to order at 6:11 pm. 

Mr. Gallagher motioned to excuse Mr. Blankenship; Mr. Anthony seconded. The motion carried. 

Mr. Gallagher motioned to approve of the previous meeting minutes; Mr. Anthony seconded. The 
motion carried. 

Chief Copeland met with Sam Beam, CFM Environmental Specialist of the ODNR, to update our 
Village Flood Damage Reduction Regulations so that they comply with the National Flood 
Insurance Program and the Ohio Department of Natural Resources Model Flood Damage Reduction 
Regulations. 

A right-of-way compliance statement has been prepared for the St. Rt. 42 and North Street traffic 
signal project    (C/R/S/: WAR-42-20.23, PID: 118273, FPN: E230500). This is to inform all utility 
stakeholders within the villages right-of-way that this project has been approved and is scheduled 
to begin in the spring of 2025. 

The Third Street project has been inspected and completed. Final paperwork was submitted on 
Friday, November 27th, to receive the Water and Wastewater Infrastructure Grant totaling 
$499,750.00 (grant #DEV-2021-182143). 

A meeting was held by Chief Copeland for the Main Street stakeholders regarding DORA.  All 
requirements, signage and cup designs were discussed. All stakeholders are to reimburse the 
Village for the cost of the signs, and Public Works crews will install the signs to ensure they are 
properly placed. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:46 pm. 


